
Water Committee Minutes 

June 05, 2018 

Members Present: John Raymond, Chris Shepard, Russ Yarger 

 

Meeting opened at 6:30 PM 

Received water sample LH79283 with a “not-detected” result for coliform organisms. 

Russ is currently working on the completion of our annual Consumer Confidence Report which is due by 

July 1, 2018. We reviewed his first draft at the meeting. Final draft will be soon to follow. 

Discussed the addition of a back-up water operator. I will set-up a meeting sometime after the 4th of July 

holiday at the request of Russ. 

Discussed the possibilities and the scope of the water upgrade project for East Street. Engineering and 

work costs will be nearly $90/foot, plus the cost of inspection. 

No water meters were completed due to the busy schedule of the DPW. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:00 PM 

 


